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RafflePotluck

SAVE
THE DATE

DinnerPotluck

Battershill who performed brilliantly.
A great find thanks to Richard Maud

evening.What talented people
we have in this

entertainment, we look forward to
many more great evenings.

On Saturday night the 20th of May, 32
of us gathered and were treated to

some excellent potluck dishes.But
the highlight of the evening came

from Derek Royall and Mark

who joined them in the later stages of
the

club.A Big thank you
to these 3 for their terrific

you

The organiser Diane

without all.
Wecleaningand

make sure
tables, moving furnitureout

it

wanted
to
for setting

up.

Dean also
the helpers

couldn’t do

we thanked all

theAnd evening was topped off
with some great raffle prizes
won by Richard Holm, Jen
Simone and Janette Mulholland.


